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PUBLIC F
FARE
ARE
APPETIZERS
Onofrio's Meatballs

Mozzarella Sticks

Secret family recipe! House
made beef meatballs simmered
in a pork based tomato sauce.
Topped with shaved parmesan.

Huge! Hand breaded mozzarella
sticks with tomato sauce and
ranch.

$10.00

$14.00

Hummus & V
Veggie
eggie
Plate
House made hummus with
Kalamata olives, cucumbers,
radishes, carrots and pita.

Chicken Fingers
Hand breaded jumbo tenders
served with choice of dipping
sauce.

$12.00

Leaning T
Tower
ower of
Nachos
Tri colored tortilla chip s
stacked and loaded with nacho
cheese, cheddar cheese, black
beans, jalapenos, red onion,
tomato, cilantro pesto, green
chili sauce and enchilada
sauce. Choice of seasoned
chicken or carnitas.

$16.00

$12.00

Cheese Bread

Bruschetta

A chewy hand tossed crust is
based with our garlic & herb
butter and topped with real
mozzarella cheese. Includes a
ranch and tomato sauce for
dipping.

Fresh tomato, garlic and
herbs, goat cheese and kosher
salt served with toasted pita.

$10.00

Half Stix
Six breadsticks with choice of
nacho cheese, tomato, ranch,
cool garlic or hummus for
dipping.

$10.00

Onion Rings
Thick, beer battered onion
rings. Served with
horseradish sauce.

$10.00

$6.00

PIZZA FLIGHTS
Get to know our signature pizzas with sample slices of our unique pies.

Awards Flight

Meat Flight

Veggie Flight

Cream & Crimson, The
Parthenon, Beckon Desire,
Lambda Gyro Pi

Chicken Bacon Ranch, Deluxe,
Chicken Masterpiece, The
Whole Enchilada

Veggie Deluxe, Justa Fad,
Cuban Black Bean, Veggie
Revival

$12.00

$12.00

$12.00

WINGS
Jumbo wings brined and deep fried to perfection tossed in your choice of sauce. Served with celery and carrots with your choice of ranch or blue cheese
dressing.

6 Wings

Sauces

$12.00

Apple Rum/BBQ/Blueberry
Balsamic/Bourbon Cola/
Buffalo/Carolina BBQ/Chili
Lime/Garlic Parmesan/Ghost
Pepper/Gochujang/Hot Garlic/
Nashville Hot

12 Wings
$22.00

SALADS
We use an Indiana grown hydroponic lettuce.

Burrata Salad

Caesar

The Super Chicken

Popeye

Dressings

Creamy burrata, with cherry
tomato, fresh basil and black
pepper. Drizzled with a
balsamic glaze.

Hydroponic lettuce, shaved
parmesan and croutons tossed
in caesar dressing. Add white
anchovies, chicken or shrimp.
Available as a side or big
salad.

A big salad with your choice of
fried chicken tenders or
seasoned chicken, cucumber,
red onion, tomato, cheddar
cheese and croutons on top of a
bed of our hydroponic lettuce
and a choice of dressing.

A big salad with red onion,
mandarin oranges, tomato,
sesame seeds and goat cheese
on a bed of fresh spinach.
Served with Asian ginger
dressing.

Choices: house made ranch,
blue cheese, lite Italian,
house made cajun ranch,
Caesar, balsamic vinaigrette,
bacon honey mustard, French
and Asian ginger.

$10.00

The House
Cucumber, red onion, tomato,
and croutons on top of a bed of
our hydroponic lettuce and a
choice of dressing. Available
as a side or big salad.

Add protein $3.00
$6.00 $12.00

$13.00

$15.00

$7.00 $14.00

TENDERLOIN TRIO
Our take on some classics. Trio sandwiches are served on a potato bun and come with chips. Substitute any side for an additional charge.

Hoosier Classic

Hoosier Brown

Hoosier Poutine

Hand breaded 10 oz tenderloin
with hydroponic lettuce,
tomato, red onion and bread &
butter pickles. Served with
horseradish sauce.

Hand breaded 10 oz tenderloin
smothered in brown gravy with
applewood smoked bacon,
tomato and bread & butter
pickles.

Hand breaded 10 oz tenderloin
base (no bun!) piled with
French fries and covered in
brown gravy and burrata
cheese.

$15.00

$16.00

$17.00

IT
ITALIAN
ALIAN TRIO
Trio sandwiches are served on an Italian hoagie roll and come with chips. Substitute any side for an additional charge.

Italian Beef

Italian Sausage

Italian Combo

Thin sliced Italian beef with
spiced au jus, provolone
cheese, giardinara and sweet
peppers.

Mild Italian rope sausage
provolone cheese, giardinara
and sweet peppers.

Italian beef and rope sausage
served with spiced au jus,
provolone cheese, giardinara
and sweet peppers.

$14.00

$13.00

$15.00
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SANDWICHES
Sandwiches are served on an Italian hoagie roll and come with chips. Substitute any side for an additional charge.

Classic Strom

Veggie Pi
Pita
ta

Tender Bacon Cl
Club
ub

Sides

Crumbled sausage, onion, pizza
sauce and provolone cheese.
Served with a side of bread &
butter pickles.

House made hummus and falafel
with spinach, cucumber, black
olive, red onion and tzatziki
sauce. Served on a pita.

French fries, onion rings,
cottage cheese, coleslaw,
house side salad and caesar
side salad.

$12.00

$12.00

Hand breaded chicken finger
with applewood smoked bacon,
bread & butter pickles,
hydroponic lettuce, tomato
and horseradish sauce.

Substitution $2.00

$14.00

Phill
Philly
y Cheesesteak

Cajun Chicken

Thin sliced beef with sauteed
mushroom, onion and green
pepper. Provolone cheese.

Seasoned chicken with
hydroponic lettuce, red onion,
tomato, cheddar cheese and
cajun ranch.

$14.00

$13.00

Pesto Chicken
Seasoned chicken with spinach
lemon pesto, artichoke hearts,
red onion and sun dried
tomato with provolone cheese.

$14.00

PAST
ASTA
A
Generous portions of pasta and sauce. Add a side house or caesar salad for an additional charge.

Onofrio's Meatballs
& Angel Hair

Pesto Penne

Alfredo F
Fettuccine
ettuccine

Rotating Ravioli

Seasonal Lasagna

Secret family recipe! House
made beef meatballs simmered
in a pork based tomato sauce.
Topped with shaved parmesan
on a bed of angel hair pasta.

Mushroom, red onion and
shaved parmesan tossed in our
house made fresh basil pesto.
Add Italian rope sausage,
seasoned chicken or shrimp
for additional charge.

Spinach, mushroom and shaved
parmesan tossed in our house
made alfredo sauce. Add
Italian rope sausage, seasoned
chicken or shrimp for
additional charge.

Ask your server for our
current offering.

Ask your server for our
current offering.

$18.00

$18.00

$15.00

$16.00 Add Protein $3.00

$16.00 Add Protein $3.00

Monkey Bread

Apple Crisp

Hartzell
Hartzell's
's Ice Cream

Soft, sweet, sticky bits of
dough sprinkled with
cinnamon and served with a
side of icing.

Baked apple topped with
streusel and a drizzle of
icing on a caramel base. Add a
scoop of Hartzell's ice cream
for an additional charge

Your choice of vanilla or
chocolate from a local
favorite.

Mandarin Oranges

DESSERTS

$9.00

$4.00

$9.00

KIDS
8" Cheese Pizza
$7.00

Chicken Fingers
wi
with
th Fries

Meatball & Angel
Hair

Grilled Cheese wi
with
th
Fries

$7.00

$8.00

$7.00

Side $3.00

DRINKS
We offer fountain Pepsi products. $3.00

Pepsi

Mountain Dew

Sierra Mist

Mug Root Beer

Diet Pepsi

Dr
Dr.. Pepper

Tropicana Pink
Lemonade

Loganberry

Espresso

Americano

Cappuccino

Latte

$3.00 $5.00

$3.00

$3.00

$3.00

Dail
Daily:
y: Big Slice
and Side Salad

Monday: Classic
Strom and Fries

Thursday: IItalian
talian
Beef and Fries

Choice of pepperoni, cheese or
a rotating signature slice.

$12.00

Wednesday: Hoosier
Classic T
Tender
enderloin
loin
and Fries

$10.00

Tuesday: Big Salad

Sweet T
Tea
ea

Coffee Drinks

LUNCH SPECIALS
11 am-3 pm. Includes drink.

$15.00

$14.00

Friday: Lunch
Portion Ravioli
and Side Salad
$12.00

$15.00
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